B. P. Poddar Institute of Management & Technology
Poddar Vihar, 137 VIP Road, Kolkata -700052

Department of Electronics & Communication Engineering

Ref. No.: BPP/Notice/HOD/BPL/003/2019 Date: 13-04-2019

NOTICE

All the 3" Year Electronics and Communication Engineering students are hereby notified that
the area of expertise for the final year project of AY 2019-20 is displayed in the departmental
notice board and website. The group leaders are advised to be present on 17/04/2019 at B-403 at
1.25 p.m for group formations. The list of the group leaders is attached herewith.

The group leaders are also advised to give their preference wise choice (at least three areas from

the given area of expertise list, after discussing with their group members) for final year project
on 30/4/2019 at 1.25 p.m at B-403.

Final project allocation will be held on 10/5/2019 at 10 a.m. at B-403. Presence of every group
leaders is mandatory for every steps of this whole procedure.
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Dr. Ivy Majumdar
HOD, Dept. ECE
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